
 

  

Welcome back after the half-term break. 

Our topic focus this half-term is called ‘We’re All Going on a Summer Holiday’. We will focus on the British seaside 

and the children will have the opportunity to share their experiences.  Please send in pictures or postcards of 

places you have been on holiday. 

 

Our holiday topic will cover the following curriculum areas:     

 In PE we will cover games and cricket.  

Owls PE lessons will be on a Tuesday afternoon and a Friday afternoon. Please 

ensure your child has appropriate kit including a warm track suit, trainers or 

plimsolls. It really helps us if, on PE days, long hair is tied back and if earrings 

are taken out before coming to school.   

 In geography we will be learning about the seas that surround the British Isles 

and focus on coastal features. 

 In history the children will learn about Victorian seaside holidays comparing 

these to seaside holidays of today. 

      We will also look at Queen Victoria as a significant individual in history. 

 In RE we will study places of worship.  

 In science we will be learning about animals and their habitats. 

 PSHCE will focus on changes – linking to transition to new classes. 

 In Maths we will be working on place value within a 100, geometry and time.   

 In Literacy we will be writing poems, postcards and recounting a sea side holiday. 

 

Mrs Parkin will be teaching music and science on Thursday afternoons.  

This half–term the whole school value is Respect.  

The Owls and Puffins are having an outdoor seaside themed day on the Key stage 1 field on Wednesday 3rd 

July.  

There will be a ‘Drop in session’ every other Wednesday from 3:00pm until 3:15pm. This is a time for you to catch 

us, look at your child’s work or discuss any minor concerns. If you have something that is more private, I am always 

available at the end of the day or you can make an appointment with me.  

 
I am looking forward to an enjoyable and inspiring half term. 

 

Mrs Fuller 

  


